
3rd Grade News

“Be humble, be simple, and bring joy to others!”

WE’RE LEARNING!UPCOMING DATES

REMINDERS

TABLE TALK

April 4th - April 8th    Mrs. Balinbin

Saturday, April 2nd
SMS Auction!

Friday, April 15th
Good Friday

April 18th-22nd
SMS Spring Break

Homeroom: 
I am so proud of this class for working toward our 
goal of talking kindly and respectfully toward our 
peers. It is something we constantly practice and 

coach in the moment, but it is great to see the 
progress happening!

 
Math: 

Graphing has been a fun chapter to work on! This 
week we will be working on measuring to the 

nearest half and quarter inch, then graphing our 
finds!

Writing:
It has been so fun to write poetry! I can’t wait to 

send each students’ poetry book home for you to 
see!

Reading:
The next couple weeks, we will be reading about 

inventors and inventions! Ask your child what 
inventions they learned about this week!

Social Studies:
We are going to start work on our final drafts of our 

state reports AND write opinion essays on why 
someone should visit each state!

Religion:
Our CRS lesson last week took us to Rwanda! Ask 

your child what they learned!

We are working on 
independence at school. 
What are some ways 

your child can work on 
independence at home?

This section is for a conversation piece you can talk about at the dinner table.

What are some ways I can talk kindly and respectfully to 
my peers?


